

Carmen Feldman

October 21, 2015

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL

Adam Paul Laxalt Office of the Attorney General 100 North Carson Street Carson City, Nevada 89701-4717

Re: Planned Parenthood of the Rocky Mountains, Inc.

Dear Mr. Laxalt:

Our firm represents Rocky Mountain Planned Parenthood, Inc. d/b/a Planned Parenthood of the Rocky Mountains, Inc. ("PPRM"), and it is in that capacity that we are writing you in response to your letter dated September 15, 2015.

As you are aware, our client has two health centers located in Las Vegas, Nevada. Neither health center provides surgical abortions or participates in any fetal tissue donation program.

Further, just like any of PPRM's health centers, the Nevada facilities are operated under the highest ethical and legal standards. They are in full compliance with any applicable federal or state laws and regulations.

Please feel free to contact us if you have any further questions.

Sincerely,

TIERNEY PAUL LAWRENCE LLP

anne Leldene

By: Carmen Feldman